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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Examination of the Ealing Local Plan 2024-2039:  

Ealing LPA’s Response to Initial Questions,  
Part 6, re. IQ6 and IQ7. 

 

Further to my note, dated Friday 10th January 2025, please find a 
response below regarding the initial questions on the Statements of 

Common Ground (IQ6) and general conformity with the London Plan 
(IQ7).  

 
The Statement of common Ground between the Greater London 

Authority (GLA) and Ealing Council was signed earlier today and is now 
attached. I have asked for it to be published on the council’s web pages 

in the examination library. It will appear as {S22d}.  
 

I was also asked to provide a table setting out the Council’s position on 
general conformity with the London Plan for each policy in your plan. In 

view of the late receipt of the SoCG, I need to revise and edit the draft 
document so this will follow and should be made available on Monday 

3rd March.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Steve Barton 
 

Steve Barton, 
Strategic Planning Manager 
 
 

Ealing Council 
Perceval House 

14-16 Uxbridge Road 
London W5 2HL 
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Email bartons@ealing.gov.uk 
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